
From: Naquin, Tyrone 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 11:30 AM 
To: Murray, Scott P. (GE Power & Water) (Scott.Murray@ge.com) 
Subject: Acceptance Review - DFP 
 
The NRC has performed an acceptance review of your Decommissioning Funding Plan 
submittal dated September 9, 2016, (ML16286A207) for Global Nuclear Fuels – Americas, 
License SNM-1097 (Docket No.: 70-1113) and found it acceptable for further review.  We have 
opened Cost Activity Code (CAC) Number L33424 for the review of this action. 
 
TDN 
 
T. D. Naquin, CHP 
NMSS/FCSE/FMB 
(301) 415-7352 

 
 


